
Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, DC 20505 

7 December 2010 

Mr. Paul M. Wester, J r . 
National Archives and Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road 
College Park, MD 20740-6001 

Dear Mr. Wester, 

This i s i n response to your l e t t e r dated 18 November 2010 
concerning the tape d e s t r u c t i o n issue. Please be advised that 
the Department of J u s t i c e has not yet released i t s report on the 
i n v e s t i g a t i o n i n t o t h i s matter. Once we receive a copy of t h i s 
report and have had time to analyze the f i n d i n g s , we w i l l 
respond to the National Archives and Records Administration as 
required by 36 CFR 12 3 0.14. 

Joseph W. Lambert 
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